
Friday 28th June 2024 / Dydd Gwener 28 Mehefin 2024

Dear Parent/Carer / Annwyl Riant/Gofalwr

Update to uniform following the Headteacher’s letter 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to update you on recent developments regarding our school uniform policy, following the feedback 
from the surveys conducted by our Senior Prefects. 

Based on the survey responses, the school governors have decided to form a working party to thoroughly review 
our current school uniform policy. This review aims to address concerns and suggestions raised by both pupils 
and parents, ensuring that our policy continues to reflect the values and expectations of our school community. 

In the interim, it has been agreed to implement a minor but significant change to the current policy regarding 
confiscated items. Effective immediately, any items that are not part of the school uniform and are confiscated 
will no longer be returned at the end of the school day. Instead, these items will be available for collection only 
after 1:15pm on Fridays from Steynton Hall. This change is intended to streamline the process and minimise 
disruptions during the school week. 

We kindly ask that you discuss this important change with your child to ensure they understand and comply with 
the updated policy. It is crucial to note that sanctions will be imposed for any defiance or verbal abuse directed 
towards staff enforcing this policy. 

As a reminder, parents and carers have agreed to follow the school uniform policy as part of the admission 
process. Your continued support in upholding this policy is greatly appreciated. The full policy can be found - 
here. 

This change will take immediate effect from Monday 1st July. 

We thank you for cooperation and understanding as we strive to maintain a focused and productive learning 
environment. 

Yours faithfully / Gyda diolch

Ms C A  Morris, Headteacher

https://milfordhavenschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Uniform-Policy.docx.pdf

